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 Richenda Walford COMMNT2014/3685/P 13/07/2014  10:05:32 The kiosk should not be replaced.  There are many shops in the station and very nearby that sell what 

the kiosk sells.  There is no need for this ugly street furniture at this important site.  If bike racks are not 

allowed for aesthetic reasons then certainly this kiosk should be removed.
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